
St. Agnes Faith Formation 
Parking, Drop-Off and Pick-Up Guidelines 

 
 
To create a safe environment for our students, please cooperate with the 
following guidelines as outlined by the Dalton Police Department.   
 

• The driveway between the church and the Pastoral Center (Faith 
Formation Building) is designated “One Way” from Main St., at all times.  
Note arrows.  Please exit by View Street whenever possible during CCD 
times. 

 

• The driveway between the church and the Pastoral Center has parallel 
parking spaces designated on one side only.  Please do not park next to 
the church during Mass. 

 

• Younger students should be picked up at their classroom doors (K – 
Grade 2).  Those not picked up will be escorted out to the main doors by 
their teacher and held until parent/guardian picks them up.  Please do not 
ask your child to find you parked on the street or in a busy parking lot!  
Students in the school building will be brought to the main door on Carson 
Ave. for pickup.     

 

• Parents picking up or dropping off students in the Pastoral Center should 
either park their car in the church or funeral home lot and escort their 
child to and from the building or remain in a car line in front of the Pastoral 
Center and exit by the back gate (View St.)   

 

• Parents picking up or dropping off students in the school will use the front 
entrance on Carson Avenue or the rear, library entrance.  Those picked 
up at the library entrance should exit View Street. 

 

•  Cars can only be parked on the school side of Carson Avenue in 
designated areas.  Those parked in no parking zones or waiting in their 
cars on the opposite side of Carson Avenue may be ticketed or towed. 

 

• High school students should be picked up either on Main Street or at the 
library entrance.  
 

 
THANKS FOR FOLLOWING THE ABOVE GUIDELINES TO KEEP OUR 
STUDENTS AND VOLUNTEERS SAFE!  HAVE A GREAT YEAR!  


